
 

1L’s Weekly News – Week of May 30th 

 
Dates to Remember: 
* All LMC books are due back to school by this Friday, June 3rd.  Thanks!   
* Our final field trip of the year will take place next Tuesday, June 7th.  We’re 
heading to the Audubon for a program about butterflies.  Please send back the 
orange waiver form with your student ASAP. 
* On Thursday, June 9th Dwight will welcome author Elise Broach!   
* Field Day will take place on Friday, June 10th! 
* Our end of year party will take place on Wednesday, June 15th from 12:45-1:15 
p.m.  All parents are invited to attend this First Grade Family Picnic! 
Reader’s Workshop: 
We’ll wrap up our poetry unit this week, focusing on reading poems fluently and 
deepening our understanding when reading poetry. 
Writer’s Workshop: 
This week we’ll continue our poetry work.  Ask your poet what he/she has written 
about so far!   
Math: 
This week in Math we’ll continue to use an open number line to solve addition and 
subtraction problems.  There’s an informative video about this math strategy on 
the district’s math wiki:  
http://fairfieldpublicschoolsk5math.wikispaces.com/Homework+Help+Grade+1 
(Scroll down to the bottom of the page to view this video.) 
Word Work:   
We will continue to practice our first grade Word Wall Words with a variety of 
activities this week! 
Science/Social Studies: 
* Our scientists are hard at work in the LMC researching monarch and painted lady 
butterflies!   
Odds and Ends: 
* I’m sure you’ve heard how much our kids love having Miss Quinn as our intern in 
1L!  She’s been an amazing addition to our classroom community!    
 


